
From:
To: Committee, NDIS
Cc: Dane Morling
Subject: Communiqué from the NRHA and NDCA
Date: Tuesday, 8 July 2014 12:35:09 PM
Attachments: adv-getting-grips-NDIS-communique-26-June-2014.pdf

8 July 2014
 
Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on the National Disability Insurance Scheme
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
 
Dear Secretary
 

On 26 June 2014 a group of individuals and agencies met in Mount Isa to discuss and agree upon
 some of the key ways forward to make the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) work
 well in rural and remote areas. The National Rural Health Alliance (NRHA) and the National
 Disability and Carer Alliance (NDCA) organised the meeting as part of their ongoing work to
 make the NDIS fit-for-purpose for rural and remote clients and their carers and families, as well
 as for rural service providers.

 

We commend to the members of the Joint Standing Committee the communiqué from that
 meeting which is available on our website and also attached to this email.

 

The communiqué outlines a number of topics agreed to be of particular importance for people
 affected by the changes underway, including dissemination of information about the NDIS and
 things learned from the rural and remote elements of the four trial sites. Specific areas of
 concern outlined in the communiqué include a range of serious transport challenges, from micro
 issues such as appropriate aids and appliances, through to the absence of public transport; and
 responses to housing and accommodation design challenges – which must be met with equity
 across the country, whatever the cost.
 
The NRHA and the NDCA are currently developing a Rural and Remote Bulletin for the NDIS -
 a statement of principles and concerns relating to the implementation and administration of the
 NDIS in rural and remote areas - which we will forward to the Committee once it is completed.
 In the meantime, the attached communiqué will provide you with some valuable insight into
 what rural and remote people regard as being of central importance to the rollout of the scheme.
If you would like further information or to discuss the NRHA's ongoing work on the NDIS,
 please do not hesitate to contact us on (02) 6285 4660 or email gg@ruralhealth.org.au
Yours sincerely
gg
Gordon Gregory
Executive Director
National Rural Health Alliance
10 Campion Street Deakin ACT 2600
PO Box 280 Deakin West ACT 2600
02 6285 4660






